
 

 

 

To: Kalamazoo RESA Board of Education  
From: Brian Schupbach, Assistant Superintendent of Technology and Operations 
Date: July 7th, 2025 
Re: Facilities Department Purchase Request 
 
The following request for purchase is recommended for Board approval: 
 

Item for Purchase Department Reason for Purchase Budget Impact 

MiDEAL Price on 2025 
Vehicle State of 
Michigan Contract# 071 

B7700180 and Macomb 
County Contract# 21-18 

Bid: F100 - W1L - 4x4 XL 
SuperCrew : 

Maintenance/Facilities  Previous Maintenance 
Managers Ford F-150 will 

be utilized by the new 
maintenance tech at the 
CCC building and need to 
replace the maintenance 

managers truck 

MI Deal Price -  
Total: $48,895.00 

 
To be purchased from 
2025-26 budgeted funds.  

 
 
 
Thank you. 
 

 
 
Brian M. Schupbach  
Assistant Superintendent for Technology and Operations 


